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Date 30 August 2016 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Glasgow Schools’ CREATE Music Classes 2016/17 
 

I would like to introduce myself as Education Services Quality Improvement Officer – Creativity and Expressive Arts. I 
am very much looking forward to working with the staff and young people in the Glasgow Schools’ Music Classes in the 
new session. There are such talents within the instructors and young people and I know it is going to be a very exciting 
year ahead! 
 
The above classes will commence in City Halls, 85 – 101 Albion Street on Saturday 3rd September.  
 
There is a charge of £50 for annual membership.  Please note that regardless of how many groups a young person 
attends there will only be one charge.  
 
It must be noted that there is no charge to a young person who is in receipt of a clothing grant.   If this applies to you 
please indicate this on your application form. 
 
This year we have a new online application process in place.  By following the link below you will be directed to the 
Glasgow City Council Webpage for CREATE Music.  Please complete the enrolment form before the 3rd September. In 
addition to the online form there is a Consent form that you will need to print and bring along completed on the first day 
of term. 
 
Link to CREATE Music Page - https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=19893 
The link to the enrolment form and Consent form can be found on the right side of the page 
 
If you require further information regarding classes please do not hesitate to contact; 
 
Pamela Black Education Support Officer (Music Instruction) Pamela.Black@education.glasgow.gov.uk 
Neil Robertson  YMI Officer Neil.Robertson@education.glasgow.gov.uk 
 
 
I look forward to meeting with your young people and please do not hesitate to contact me at the email above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Louise Hamilton 

Quality Improvement Officer – Creativity and Expressive Arts 

Glasgow City Council 
Education Services 

City Chambers East 
40 John Street 
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